
TRTA District 4 Day at the Astros 

Wednesday, August 13 

Houston Astros vs. Boston Red Sox 

6:05 pm 

 

The Astros have blocked great seats for us in sections 131 and 134.  Ticket prices 

are as follows: 

Section Rows Price 
131 Rows 17-28 $92.87 
131 Rows 30-39 $79.49  

*includes $15 credit from stadium vendor 
134 Any row $66.11 

 

 

Here is the link to purchase seats. 

Texas Retired Teachers Association 

Seat 
locations 

https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gofevo.com%2Fevent%2FTexasretired2&data=05%7C02%7C%7Ce4c4c532bdde45e67ccb08dd971add02%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638832863804167022%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=xIdY21%2B%2B%2FNgV7BDpzKocKiBhAcMZoJrrRAnrlzFDJJ8%3D&reserved=0


Seats will only be reserved for TRTA members and family/friends until June 19, so 

buy tickets right away.  Buy tickets for yourself, your spouse, your kids or 

grandchildren, your friends, or whoever just wants to come have a great time at 

the game with us.   

The Katy chapter invites anyone who wants to sing the national anthem to join us.  

We will have 3 rehearsals on Mondays on July 21, August 4 and August 11 from 

4:30-5:30 pm at First United Methodist in Katy.  Practice music will be provided 

prior to rehearsals so you can practice your part.  Those in the anthem choir must 

arrive at Daikin Park by 5:10 pm and wear solid red shirts with jeans.  If you wish 

to be in the choir or just want more information, contact Tracey Patterson, KARE 

choir director at 281-844-6798. 

During the game, TRTA will be recognized on the jumbotron and PA 

announcement.  We will all stand, cheer and wave together.  Wear TRTA red and 

show your pride for our organization.  You can always add Astros accessories so 

everyone knows you’re cheering for the home team.         

What a great way to celebrate TRTA and enjoy one of our nation’s greatest 

pastimes! 

For more information, contact KARE President Cheryl Glasser at 

cherylglasser@hotmail.com or 281-723-9882.   

 

mailto:cherylglasser@hotmail.com

